Girls, God and Good Times Benedictine Camp Favorite Memories

Written after the July 2014 Camp

Name: Hannah S.

Grade: 8

I can't just pick one moment. I can't even pick one day to be my favorite. I have to pick all three days of 3G Camp! This camp has been something I look forward to every summer. I'll miss not coming back next year. This was my last year. Thank you so much for making this camp such a wonderful and memorable camp. All the amazing counselors with their enthusiasm and energy helped make this camp a place where I can be myself. It's a place where everyone is so accepting. I had a great time with my group, *The Pink Flamingos*, doing things like dancing, shopping, swimming, singing, making up songs and talking. I also had a great time with the Sisters! I loved playing bingo and getting to know the Sisters while eating ice cream, doing crafts, and I thought it was really cool how we got to learn about a Sister's life through questions and answers. Thank you Sisters of the Order of Saint Benedict for sharing your time, crafts, knowledge and values with me and my fellow campers that I now call friends. I wish I could come back next year. Maybe in a few years I could be a College of Saint Benedict counselor! Thank you so much!